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January 29, 2025 

 

 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Re: AME – Advisory Sub-Committee Communication 

 
Your Bargaining Advisory Sub-Committee Team came together from January 12 – 17, 
2025, for a week of in-depth training and brainstorming as we prepare for the upcoming 
contract negotiations. 
 
During this time both GSE Mechanics and ACM AMEs came together to brainstorm many 
common items, as well as items that pertain to each department separately. We spent 
several days in-class with experienced economists and skilled negotiators, gaining 
valuable insights and strategies to support our efforts.  
 
It was an incredibly productive week, and we formulated many important ideas and plans 
for the negotiation season ahead. The discussions helped us identify key priorities and 
strategies that we will carry with us as we negotiate for the best possible outcome for all of 
our members. 
 
As we move forward, it is crucial that we hear from you. The Union will be sending out a 
survey soon, and we encourage you take the time to share your thoughts, concerns, and 
priorities. Your input is essential to ensure that we address the issues that matter most to 
you during negotiations. 
 
We look forward to brining all the skilled trades voices and concerns to the table, and 
together, we will work towards a strong and industry leading agreement.   

 

 
In solidarity, your Sub-Committee, 
 
Steve Grigoropoulos 
Terrance Crocker 
Geoff Murdoch 
Tevor Drennan 
Nathan Gudmundson 
James Ainscow 
 
SC/mdr 

 
 

 
 


